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North Creek Drainage Improvements 

 
(Kahnawake – 15, Kenténha/October 2018)  
 

The Capital Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
wishes to inform all Kahnawa'kehró:non that work to improve 
drainage in the North Creek will commence this Wednesday, 
October 17th, weather permitting. 
 
The work will start at the drainage outlet located behind 
Dustin’s Convenience to the Protestant Cemetery and to the 
area at the intersection of Cemetery and South Creek 
Roads. The Capital Unit will be doing works to improve the 
overall flow of the creek.  
 

 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated, 
and we apologize for the temporary inconvenience.  If further 
information is required, please contact the Technical 
Services Office at 450-635-1016. 
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